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27/06/2022  13:12:402022/0815/P COMMNT The Heath & 

Hampstead Society

Comments from:

THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY

This application is very close to the boundary of a Grade 1 Listed building - Kenwood House.

The large amount of glazing could cause light pollution and the equipment on the roof could cause noise 

problems for the birds, bats etc. living in the dense woodland of Kenwood. 

Have English Heritage commented on this potential problem?

Please ensure that the applicants respond to these issues by amending the design if necessary.
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